Halton Borough Council, Halton SEND Parent Carer Forum and NHS Cheshire and Merseyside Integrated Care Board are seeking the views of children, young people and their families on their experience of Halton SEND services across Education, Health and Social Care.  This is an ideal opportunity for children, young people and their families to provide feedback on the services they have received.   This information will ensure that all partners working together across the local area can utilise this feedback for the improvements being introduced and developed for SEND services in Halton. 
There are two surveys to complete one for children and young people and another for parents and carers.  Both surveys should take no longer than ten minutes to complete.
The closing date for the surveys is Sunday 12 January 2025.
The views of children, young people and their families who access SEND services are very important to us, so please promote the surveys and encourage children, young people and their families to take the time to complete the survey and share their views.
Parent/Carer Survey:  https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSEND
Child/Young Person Survey: https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSENDcyp
QR CODES     Parent Carer QR Code -  SEND Parent Carer.png
                             CYP QR Code -  SEND CYP.png

Thank You, 
Zoe Fearon 
Executive Director Children's Services 
Halton Borough Council

Clare Collins 
Chair 
Halton SEND Parents Carers Forum
Denise Roberts 
Associate Director of Quality and Safety Improvement Halton Place 
NHS Cheshire and Merseyside ICB 
[image: A logo with colorful circles

Description automatically generated]
image1.jpeg
)
. . INHS|
HA LTO N Cheshire and Merseyside

BOROUGH COUNCIL





